
Coast Meridian Parent Advisory Committee  
May 2021 Newsletter 

 

Reminder: Coast Spirit Wear Fundraiser Orders Due May 6, 2021 

All orders must be placed through “School Cash Online” 
To view the spirit wear selection and prices please go to: http://www.coastmeridianpac.com/coast-spirit-wear 

 

COAST MERIDIAN PAC – AGM June 3, 2021: 
 

We are in need of new members to keep our Coast Meridian PAC going. This is necessary for the funding we receive 

and use to help support our school and kids outside of regular school funding.  

If we do not have new members, we will not have a PAC for the upcoming school year as these roles must all be filled to 

qualify for the government funding. PAC Roles include Chair, Vice-Chair, Treasurer, Secretary and District PAC 

Representative. We also have many members at large that run our new playground committee, book fairs, hot lunch, 

social media and website.  

Our AGM will take place via zoom on June 3, 2021. Please see below for the items we will cover during this meeting. 

Once the AGM agenda items are voted on, we will then go into our regular PAC meeting agenda items (time permitting).  

When: June 3, 2021 

Time: 7:55pm (Meet and Greet) & 8:00pm Meeting will Start 

The meeting zoom link will be posted to our PAC website and PAC Facebook page.  

For all of the AGM information please visit our website at  

http://www.coastmeridianpac.com/agm-meeting-info-2021 

 
DURING OUR ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING (AGM) WE WILL COVER THE FOLLOWING: 

Vote on the Preliminary 2021/2022 PAC Budget: 

We have a preliminary budget for the 2021/2022 school year, which must be voted on at the AGM. This is an estimate of 

our income, expenses and items we have budgeted for the school.  

Voting on Executive PAC members for the 2021/2022 School year 

The Executive is elected annually by our members which consist of every parent/guardian at our school. Our members 

(you!) are encouraged to participate as much or as little as they are able. Our success as a PAC throughout the year is 

critically dependent on parent involvement, even if it is just your voice.  

For an explanation of PAC Executive positions please visit our website under “AGM Meeting Information 2021” 

You can Nominate or Volunteer for a PAC Executive Position by completing the nomination form on our website 

under the “AGM Meeting Information 2021” 

*All nominations must be received by Thursday May 27, 2021 

**All nominations will be looked at during the AGM and voted upon 

If you have any questions regarding the AGM, please reach out to Amanda at coastmeridianpac@gmail.com 
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For continued PAC Information please visit our website and Facebook Pages 

PAC Website: http://www.coastmeridianpac.com/ 

PAC Facebook Page: https://www.facebook.com/coastmeridianpac/ 

PAC Email Contact: coastmeridianpac@gmail.com 

 

Thank you for your support of the Coast Meridian Elementary PAC 
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